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Wednesday 23rd October 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
After half-term we will be thinking about different kinds of toys. We would like each child to bring one 

favourite toy to school when we come back on Monday 4th November. This toy needs to be big 

enough for the children to draw and needs to be interesting enough for them to describe and talk 

about in the special ‘show and tell’ sessions we will be having during the week. We would be grateful 

if you could encourage your child to choose a toy which can be left at school for the week but please 

do not send anything too precious. They will be kept safely and sent home once they have been 

written about and drawn. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Reception Team 
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